December 14, 2Gi8

Dear Cook County Board of Commissioners :

After serving many years as a Tax Assessor for Cook County, | do not wish to be reappointed for
the next term. it has been a pleasure working with you and | am very appreciative of the
support that vou have given.

Sincerely,

Zhente

C. Frank O'Quinn



